
January 22, 2020 

 

Honorable Mark A. Borkowski 

Alderman, 11th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 11th ALD. DIST. - FILE #191523 

  INSTALL STOP SIGNS ON SOUTH 83RD STREET 

  AT WEST OHIO AVENUE 

 

  REMOVE YIELD SIGNS ON SOUTH 83RD STREET 

  AT WEST OHIO AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Borkowski: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public 

Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned traffic control. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 



January 22, 2020 

 

Honorable Scott Spiker 

Alderman, 13th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 13th ALD. DIST. - FILE #191523 

  INSTALL NO U-TURNS FROM 6:00 AM TO 8:00 AM 

  AND 2:00 PM TO 4:00 PM ON SOUTH 20TH STREET 

  FOR NORTHBOUND TRAFFIC AT THE FIRST THREE 

  MEDIAN OPENING SOUTH OF WEST HALSEY AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Spiker: 

 

During field observations at Ronald Reagan High School our Traffic Engineering staff found that 

vehicles making U-Turns at the median openings on South 20th Street in front of the high school 

create unwanted conflicts with pedestrians using the school crossings. We therefore, in the interest 

of public safety, recommend the installation of the above captioned traffic control. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you 

may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 



January 22, 2020 

 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 

Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 8th ALD. DIST. - FILE #191523 

  INSTALL ALL-WAY STOP ON WEST GRANT STREET 

  AND SOUTH 32ND STREET 

 

  REMOVE STOP SIGN ON SOUTH 32ND STREET 

  AT WEST GRANT STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Donovan: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public 

Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned traffic control. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 


